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STRIKE ACTION 
 
 

QFRS have threatened to deduct your pay for any period of rostered duty when you are 
undertaking bans or limitations. They will not accept any “part performance” of your duties, 
no matter how minimal the industrial action. 
 
Your union will organise for bans and limitations to be implemented across the service in a 
staged basis and will notify you of the times and dates as soon as the schedule is arranged. 
The initial action will be arranged for members to take industrial action of up to one day’s 
duration. 
 
During the periods of industrial action we will need to ensure that emergency responses and 
fire calls are maintained and community safety isn’t at risk. 
 
Please be advised that this may result in a loss of some pay. 
 
QFRS seem to be determined to fight hard to get things all their own way during bargaining 
and we must be prepared to fight just as hard to protect our rights. 
 
I ask all members to maintain 100% unity and stand up for the fight. 
 
 

 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Authorised by John Oliver State Secretary United Firefighters’ Union of Australia Union of Employees Queensland 


